
Reliable public transport matters—but many in
North East Hertfordshire still face poor services
and high fares.

With the Government’s new Buses Bill and £12.2
million in funding, we have a chance at real,
meaningful change.

I’m gathering feedback from residents to make
sure improvements meet real community needs.
Take the survey today—share your experience.

Take my survey today.   

Have your say
on local buses:

chrishinchliff.co.uk/buses


